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From: Meg and Steve 
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2019 10:12 AM
To: Regional Housing
Subject: Increase housing in Culver City

 My husband and I own a triplex in Culver City.  We're writing to beg you to increase the goals for housing 
production that's expected from the city.  City officials have repeatedly favored commerical development at the 
expense of housing production and the place can't begin to meet the current demand for housing much less 
future demand, given the huge corporations that are set to move in. 
Thanks in advance, 
Meg Sullivan  

 
Culver City, CA 90232 

   




